


PART of San Benito Activities Report

. We gathered in McAllen with Rio Grande Valley Tables for Observance Day. We
were accompanied by Alliance Director General Maria Eva Munoz de Manzarraga.
After the banquet we caravanned out to Laredo for the recedication of the PARTT
marker on the Laredo International Bridge #1. It was a great opportunity to see our
PARTT sisters from all over the valley & Mexico. We were honored to have been
invited to this event. It was history in the making.

In preparation for the 58" Biennial Convention in San Antonio, our Table assembled
fans to be handed out. These fans are in celebration of 100 years. We had a
wonderful time putting them together and hope everyone enjoyed them.

. We gathered in San Antonio for the XXXV Biennial. Our attire, as you can see, was
American Western themed. We sang “Deep In the Heart of Texas”. It was a
wonderful night of dancing, interacting and seeing our PART sisters again.

Our annual Christmas Tea included special guest speaker, Dr. Stephanie Alvarez
PhD. She is an Associate Professor & Graduate Director in Mexican Studies at the
University of Texas Rio Grande Valley. This is just one way that we raise funds for
scholarships. In the past 2 years our Table was able to give $6,000.00.
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